





Dear Rainbow Class

Last week went by so quickly. Once again it was so lovely chatting to your parents and hearing your voices and your news. It was good to hear that some of you are meeting up with a friend in the park. Like you, I was able to meet up with some of my friends and we went for a walk and chat in Broomfield Park.

Also, I went into school and worked with the key worker children for two days. On one of the days we pretended to go to Italy. We made the Italian flag, learnt about the famous sites in Italy and wrote a postcard, explored finding ½ and ¾ of shapes and even made pizzas. It was good fun. I have started to hula hoop and because my hula hoop is weighted I am still learning how to keep it going for longer. I am getting better the more I practise. Also, I had time to start a new felt collage and I shall continue to work on it this week.

Keep having fun, learning lots and hopefully I will see you soon. Huge, big hugs Love Amanda xx

News from Monia





Bonjour Rainbows,

I hope that you are all well. My family and I are well. I have given a lot of support to Yuen with his homework and I am still helping my long time friend with his French. I am happy to say that my friend has improved so much in French that he can now speak full sentences in the present and past tense about different activities. I have told him that I was so impressed

with his effort and progress. He is no longer at the beginner level but at the intermediate level. He is so pleased and he told me that the support I have given him has helped him a lot.

Yuen and I have been meeting family friends outside 3 times now whilst social distancing. It did us a lot of good to be back to "normal" for a bit. During the holidays we decided to have a full break and really relax so we stopped the Joe wicks workout. We are having trouble to find time to do it but we both miss it and have decided to get back to it as much as we can.

I hope you to see you very soon but in the meantime keep smiling and having fun and listen well to your grown ups. Bisous xxx

News from Gozde

Hello Rainbows,

I hope you all are well and enjoying a bit of outdoors when the weather is nice. I am sure some of you are very excited to come back to school soon!

I keep fit and healthy by trying different exercise techniques every day. Last week, I tried African dance workout with Justin. It was so much fun! I thought most of you would enjoy it, if we did it together at school.

I also try different recipes when it is my turn to cook. Here are some Turkish scones and Falafel! Yumm!!







I can't wait to hear about your news, projects and recipes!

Lots of love, Gozde